
Prunelle Thibault-Bédard, Avocate Inc. 
2267, rue Aylwin 
Montréal, QC, H1W 3C7 
514-792-6138 
prunelle@droitenvironnement.com 
 

1 
 

 
BY EMAIL  
 
March 8, 2017 
 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John’s, NL  A1A 5B2 
 
RE: The Board’s Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power 
Outages on the Island Interconnected System – Phase 2 – RFIs on Liberty 
Consulting Group Report 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 

Further to the Board’s correspondence dated February 28th, 2017, GRK would like to 
inform the Board that it will not be filing RFIs in relation to the Liberty Consulting Group 
Report dated Febraury 27th, 2017.  

Please accept our best regards, 

 

 
_____________________ 
Prunelle Thibault-Bédard 

Counsel for Grand Riverkeeper Labrador Inc. 


